TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:
April 17, 2014
SUBJECT:
Request for Proposal - #14 Vending, Beverage and Snack Vending
THIS IS A DECISION PAPER
ISSUE:
Bid for Beverage and Snack Vending 
FACTS:



We notified five different vendors that the bid request was posted to the Hardin County website. We received 3 bids. Two bids were from beverage companies and 1 bid from a snack company.
DISCUSSION:  



Our bid document included a request for pricing on beverages and snacks. Upon receiving the bids, we realize the beverage and snacks need to be bid separately. Beverage companies aren't in the business to provide snacks and snack companies aren't in the business to provide beverages. Additionally, the format of our RFP needs to be more specific in order for us to fairly evaluate each bid.
CONCLUSION:


Based on the bids received, none of the companies could provide beverages and snacks combined and the request for proposal needs to be redone so bids can be compared with consistency.
RECOMMENDATION:


I RECOMMEND THAT THE BOARD REJECT ALL SNACK AND BEVERAGE VENDING BIDS AT THIS TIME AND REBID FOR SEPARATE VENDING BEVERAGE AND SNACK VENDING.

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 


I MOVE THAT THE BOARD REJECT ALL SNACK AND BEVERAGE VENDING BIDS AT THIS TIME AND REBID FOR SEPARATE VENDING BEVERAGE AND SNACK VENDING.
